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Wednesday, 17 April 2024     

                                                                                                                                                                                 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an important development 

regarding our students' Sport Studies coursework. 

As you may be aware, the coursework completed by our students in Sport Studies is a significant 

component of their overall assessment. Recently, we underwent the moderation process, during 

which external assessors review and adjust the marks to ensure fairness and consistency across 

different schools and students. 

Following this moderation process, our school as well as a number of others within the county have 

been brought down on the grades given. We have been provided with feedback on what students 

need to do in order to improve on their grades and this has been passed on to them with a checklist 

to their emails. 

We would like to give students another opportunity to submit their work to improve on their marks, 

we are requiring all work to be completed by the end of April to give staff chance to internally mark 

and moderate the work. 

In light of this, we are committed to supporting our students through this challenging time. To help 

them address any areas of concern and maximise their learning potential, we will be conducting 

extra catch-up sessions over the next two weeks in G4 every lunch time 12.30-1.10 and every 

afterschool 3.30-5pm. These sessions will provide additional guidance, resources, and support to 

help our students improve on their grades. 

We understand the importance of your involvement and support in your child's education. 

Therefore, we encourage you to discuss this matter with your child and reassure them that we are 

here to support them every step of the way. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Holly Hodnett 

Head of PE 
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